January

Pre-K News

Murrysville Presbyterian Preschool

Mrs. Jeri Phillips & Mrs. Renee Lagnese



Happy New Year! As we start into January we will be working hard on letter and number recognition, writing practice, math concepts and independent work. The independent work will be during centers and will help them become more self-sufficient in their work. We will also introduce simple sight words.

Themes

Winter

Bears

MLK/Peace

Growing Up/Community

helpers

Pets

Letters

Bb, Ii, Qq, Gg, Yy

Show & Tell

A Favorite Christmas Present

Winter Weather

SNOW REMINDERS:

Delay: 11:00am-12:45pm

(1:30 for full day)

Cancellation: No make-up

days

If there is a delay or cancellation, Mrs. Curry will post it to our Facebook page.

Reminders:

- -Please have them come to school in warm coats and shoes you don't mind getting a little muddy, we like to go outside!
- -Practicing letter and number recognition, working on letter sounds and reading to your child at home are great ways to help with learning to read!



